
The next great fundraiser for the CSUS 8th Grade trip to New 
York City is right around the corner and we need your help to 

make it a success. 
 
 

On Tuesday April 14 we will be holding a lunch sale for the 
staff in the school lobby.   

 
 

 

 
  

 

You can help by working a shift at the sale, making something 
to sell, or both!  
  
Please click on the link below to sign up. 
 
 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084cadad29a5f94-april 
 
 

Thank you, 
Ann Cason-Snow and  Susan Bellows 
anncasonsnow@me.com  sbellows2@verizon.net 
617-497-7002    617-547-9304 


